Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 1:51 PM
To: ‘G.Fejervary@conocophillips.com'
Cc: Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov)
Subject: 6/3/19 Elvis Tank battery facility
Attachments: 1. Initial Elvis tank battery.pdf

Gustavo Fejervary,

The NMOCD tracking number for the release which occurred a at the Elvis tank battery facility on 06/03/2019 is 1RP-
5578. Please refer to this number in all future correspondence regarding the site.

Thanks,

Dylan Rose-Coss
Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488



